

October 26, 2009

Mićhael Monette Corporate Source 1505 Oak Lawn Avenue Suite 300 Dallas, TX 75207

Dear Michael:

On behalf of The Real Estate Council's Board of Directors and the communities we serve, we extend our sincere appreciation for being apart of this year's Giving Gala.

This year's event, held on October 8th at the Hilton Anatole, provided our members the opportunity to kick up their cowboy boots, and enjoyed great networking and first-class entertainment by Jack Ingram in a fun venue. Proceeds from the event benefit the philanthropy of The Real Estate Council Foundation in four key programs—housing, education, jobs and the environment.

The Giving Gala is an exceptional event, which benefits extraordinary people. It wouldn't have been a success without people like you and we're grateful for your support!

Kindest regards,

Dan Fryman Chairman

Giving Gala

Michele uh

Michele Wheeler

Chairman

The Real Estate Council

Michelle Corson

President

The Real Estate Council